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Lake in the Hills Police Department announces  

Memorial Day Drive Sober or Get Pulled Over traffic enforcement campaign results 

 
Lake in the Hills, IL - From May 14th through June 1st, the Lake in the Hills Police Department joined 

forces with state and local police agencies as part of the Memorial Day enforcement campaign in an effort to 

make travel safer. During this time, 35 hours of additional patrols were conducted through a grant obtained 

from the Illinois Department of Transportation’s Sustained Traffic Enforcement Program (STEP).  

 

Throughout the mobilization, officers performed 39 traffic stops for various violations including: 

• 20 seat belt citations 

• 14 speeding citations 

• Six uninsured motorists  

• Three citations for operating motor vehicle while using electronic communications device  

• One citation issued for disregarding a traffic control signal 

 

Additionally, four arrests were made with charges outlined below: 

• Driving While License Suspended, Speeding 35+ Over (105 in a 50mph zone), No Insurance 

• Driving While License Revoked, Operating Motor Vehicle While Using Electronic Communications 

Device 

• Driving While License Revoked, Driver Required to Wear Seatbelt, No Insurance 

• Speeding 35+ Over (90 in a 50mph zone) 

 

This mobilization was made possible by federal highway safety funds administered by the Illinois 

Department of Transportation. For more information about NHTSA’s Drive Sober or Get Pulled Over 

campaign, please visit: https://one.nhtsa.gov/drivesober/   
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